
 
  

 
  

 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 

 
 

 

From: tarunm@CPAGlobal.com 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 6:20 AM 
To: AC84.comments 
Subject: Comments 

Hi, 

We would like to know about the latest PTA update, however you have published in the notification but it 

is not clear to us.
 

Also advised about, when we need to calculate PTA, at Initial or final determination.
 

We are into IPR business and specially doing the PTA work.
 

Regards,
 

Tarun
 

The information in this message is confidential and may be legally 
privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee; access to this 
email by anyone else is unauthorised. 
If you are not the intended recipient: (1) you are kindly requested 
to return a copy of this message to the sender indicating that you 
have received it in error, and to destroy the received copy; and (2) 
any disclosure or distribution of this message, as well as any action 
taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on its content, is prohibited 
and may be unlawful. 
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